pbzbaclerk@townofneversink.org

From: Barbara Gurigliano <bgarigliano@catskills.law>

Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 4:25 PM

To: pbzbaclerk@townofneversink.org

Ce: ken@kenkleinlaw.net

Subject: FW: Suggested Email to Neversink ZBA, PB and Ken Klein

Attachments: processed-977A48C5-58AF-4D72-8FE8-F6599FFCFB5C-C81B185E-15CB-4674-A052-

DDC74D1DDD5C jpeg; processed-3F12BAFA-E4F0-4C5E-
BA7B-49655D621B1D-1EEB6E22-08F5-487D-A1A0-D2B490D9F0OF9 jpeg

Foliow Up Fiag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Ken, and Michelle, please provide this information to Phil Coombe III, Chairperson of the
Neversink Planning Board and to Mike Dean, Chairperson of the Neversink ZBA and to the
members of both boards.

We all likely saw new poles and wires being installed along Route 55 in Grahamsville
this Summer. What was not known was that once that new power line was energized, the prior
route of this circuit would be decommissioned and removed. The photos above were taken over
the hole in the ground where the pole once stood that was the proposed point of interconnection
(“POI”) of the Hastings Solar Project. All poles and lines have been removed.

Until a different POI is identified and confirmed viable by Central Hudson, the solar
project is on hold.

Please hold on further review of the ZBA and Planning Board applications. If a new POI
cannot be identified we will advise and withdraw the pending applications.

Barbara A. Garigliano Esq

Blustein, Shapire, Frank & Barone, LLP
449 Broadway

Monticello, NY 12701

Tel: (845) 796-1010

Fax: (845) 796-1040

FRAUD ALERT: Ifyou receive an e-mail from this Office requesting a wire transfer, you MUST in every
instance first call us to verify the information is authentic before sending any money via a wire transfer.

This message is from the office of Blustein, Shapiro, Frank & Barone, LLP, Monticello, NY and is intended
only for the addressee. The information contained in this message is confidential, may be attorney-client
privileged, may constitute inside or non-public information under federal or state securities laws and is
intended only for the use of the addressee. Unauthorized forwarding, printing, copying, distributing, or
using such information is strictly proldbited and may be unlawful. If you are not the addressee, please
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promptly delete this message and notify the sender of the delivery error by return e-mail or you may call
our office at (845) 796-1010. Thank you.



